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Copenhagen

September 30, 1986

His Excellency

Uffe Ellemann-Jensen
Minister of Foreign Affairs
Copenhagen

Your Excellency,

I have the honor to refer to your Note of September 30,
1986, proposing certain adjustments of the geographical
extension of the defense areas in Greenland made available
to the United States by the Government of Denmark pursuant
to Article IT (3) of the Agreement of April 27, 1951, on
the Defense of Greenland as set forth in Technical
Schedule of March 20, 1958.

I have the honor further to inform you that the Government
of the United States agrees to the proposal described
therein. Your Note and this reply shall constitute a new
Technical Schedulz to vhe Agreement of April 27, 1951, on
the Defense of CGreenland, superseding all earlier
Technical Schedules.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your
Excellency the assurance of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

e

Terence A. Todman

Offentligt




